YANKEE | ATOMIC POWER COMPANY e EDISON DRIVE

AUGUSTA, MAINE 04336

% {207) 623-3521

November 26, 1986
MN-86-148 GDW-86-279

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Resource Management

Division of Accounting and Finance
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Mr. c. James Halloway, Jr. Acting Director
License Fee Management Staff
Office of Administration

References: (a) License No. DPR-36 (Docket No. 50-309)
(b) Invoices from USNRC to MYAPCo dated November 3, 1986

|
Subject: Six-Month Billing for Review of Applications

Gentlemen:

Reference (b) requested a total payment of $52,525.00 for the review of
applications that fall under the six-month billing process. Attached is our
check for this amount.

Very truly yours,
MAINE YANKEE ATOMIC POWER COMPANY
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G. D. Whittier, Manager
Nuclear Engineering and Licensing
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Attachment

cc: Mr. Ashok C. Thadani
Dr. Thomas E. Murley
Mr. Pat Sears
Mr. Cornelius F. Holden
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Mr. C. James Halloway, Jr. Acting Director
License Fee Management Staff

Office of Adminisgratign L
United States nucfear Regulatory Commission

Office of Resource Management
Division of Accounting and Finance
Washington, D. C. 20555




